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Dear Mr. Katz, 

I would first like to thank you for giving me the opportunity to comment on this issue. 
There are significant changes made from the earlier proposal by the NASD of its new 
Conduct Rule 282 1 and I believe additional time is needed to study and comment. 

The requirement to approve deferred variable annuities prior to submission to an issuing 
insurance company will require significant changes in procedures and processing and 
require proper staffing. 

The entire securities industry will be strongly impacted by the rule as proposed. 
Therefore, I request the Commission extend the comment period a minimum of an 
additional 45 days. 

pectfully, g 4 - a  
/ Susan L. Coates 

Registered Principal 




